
OFFICE OF ATTORNEYS FOR CHILDREN 
APPELLATE DIVISION, FOURTH DEPARTMENT

Presents

A CLE Webinar Entitled:  

Addressing the Child Mental Health Crisis
Identifying and Supporting Youth with Behavioral Health Needs

Wednesday, March 15, 2023
12:00 p.m. (Noon) to 1:45 p.m.

12:00 p.m. to 12:05 p.m. Introductory Remarks
Linda J. Kostin, Esq.
Director, Office of Attorneys for Children 
Appellate Division, Fourth Department
Rochester, NY 
Jennifer L. McLaren, Esq. 
Deputy Director, Office of Attorneys for Children 
Appellate Division, Fourth Department
Rochester, NY 

12:05 p.m. to 1:45 p.m. Addressing the Child Mental Health Crisis
Identifying and Supporting Youth with Behavioral Health Needs

Melissa Castle Heatly, Ph.D.
Director, Expanded School Mental Health Initiatives
Assistant Professor, Department of Psychology 
University of Rochester Medical Center
Rochester, NY
Corey A. Nichols-Hadeed, J.D.
Associate, Department of Psychiatry
University of Rochester Medical Center
Rochester, NY
Leah Hill, M.Ed, CASAC-T
Sr. SUD Counselor, Clinical Engagement Specialist
URMC Strong Recovery Adolescent and Young Adult Program
Rochester, NY
Trisha Kilbourn, LCSW
Clinical Coordinator, Primary Therapist
INTERCEPT Clinic
Rochester, NY 

1:45 p.m. Conclusion   

The Appellate Division, Fourth Department has been certified by the New York State Continuing Legal
Education Board as an Accredited Provider of continuing legal education in the State of New York from March
2, 2020 to March 1, 2023. Viewing of this webinar may be used to satisfy the Appellate Division's rules for
continuing legal education (CLE) of attorneys for children.  Additionally, this course has been approved in
accordance with the requirements of the Continuing Legal Education Board, for a maximum of two (2.0) credit
hours which can be applied toward the skills requirement.  This is a transitional program suitable for both
newly admitted and experienced attorneys.
****************************************************************************************************
To register for the seminar, email ad4-lg-seminar@nycourts.gov in the following format:
Subject: Webinar 3/15/23
Text: [your name] will attend the webinar on 3/15/23.
Attendance at this webinar will be applied toward satisfying the AFC Program’s 5.5 hour biennial training
requirement.
Your registration email must be received on or before Wednesday, March 8, 2023. You are not
considered registered for the webinar unless you receive a confirming email to that effect.  You will receive a
confirming email within 3 business days.  If you have not received a confirming email after that time, please
contact Jen Kohler at jkohler@nycourts.gov.  Please retain your confirming email as proof of registration. 
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